
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

AT HIGHFIELD 
WE 

LISTEN……… 

Pupil Voice – The School Council 
Continue planning for our next 
projects…….  
Our work, with the North London 
Hospice on the theme of 
“Memories” has been accredited!  
They led on our annual event of 
Highfields Got talent, ran a 
Business Enterprise Week, ran a 
weekly Healthy Tuck Shop and 
many more school priorities. 
 

 

TO THE 
CHILDREN: 

Wild Life Area 
 The wild life area has proved very 
popular. There is a pond, and other 
natural habitats where animals and 
insects can reside, such as bats, 
hedgehogs, ants and worms. The 
children are fascinated observing 
them. They love the Insect Hotel! 
In addition a weather dial has been 
purchased. 
 

 

New Building 
All the pupils in the New Build 
Nursery to Y2 have settled really 
well and love their new classrooms. 
They have quickly managed to 
navigate their way from the new 
building back into the existing 
building with great ease! 

 

Request for more extra external trips 

A number of our children have told us how 
much they enjoy going on trips, so we have 
arranged to have more trips /outings 
including trips to London.  
   

Poet Cheryl 
We have been very 
fortunate to have 
employed a wonderful 
Poet in Residence this 
year. Cheryl has added to 
the children’s love of 
poetry and their literacy 
skills. National Poetry 
Competitions have been 
won. The children have 
loved working with her, 
and would love for her to 
stay longer. Fortunately 
this is going to be 
possible for the Autumn  
term! 

 

Pupil Leaders such as Team 
Captains, Mini Mentors, Buddies, 
Young Interpreters, Walking not 
Talking monitors are working very 
hard in ensuring the school is well 
lead, they play a vital role!  

 

Request for the classes to be named 
The children said they would like the class rooms to 
be named and they had many themes in mind, such as 
football teams, planets, colours, flowers, trees, and 
a vote was taken and artists were chosen! Each class 
is named after an artist and all artist details and 
class news are in this area on our website 

 

Request for additional games such 
as football matches,  netball 
matches,  handball and many more 
As well as all the requested activities 
Tennis is also now available at 
lunchtime Monday and Wednesday. 
Our clubs are continuing to grow, many 
staff gave up their own time after 
school and during lunch breaks to 
ensure that all these activities were 
provided for the children 

Selecting the School Values for 
each term has been the role of the 
school council, a very popular value 
this year was FREEDOM     

 


